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16/11/2020  16:56:322020/4606/P OBJNOT C Munroe Considering the Council's recent approval to make Oakley Square north no entry from Crowndale Road I 

would like to add a further objection to this planning application. I have been informed by the Principal 

Transport Planner at Camden Council that, if approved, construction vehicles for this project will need to enter 

Oakley Square from the Eversholt street end. This will mean that the construction vehicles will be travelling the 

full length of our residential street. The new no-entry system has not been considered in this planning 

application. All residents have not been made aware of the new no-entry system and as such, they will not fully 

understand the potential issues around vehicles accessing the construction site. Residents should be 

consulted on the impact this project is likely to have and a Construction Management Plan should be 

developed before planning permission is granted. I would like to understand clearly how traffic, noise and 

pollution will be controlled and how long we would be expected to live with the disruption caused if this 

application is approved.
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